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ADVANCE \d54Date:

March 12, 2008
To:

Vice-Mayor Bonnie Lowenthal, First District



Councilmember Tonia Reyes-Uranga, Seventh District 





From:
Councilwoman Gerrie Schipske, Fifth District

Subject:
Personnel and Civil Service Committee Meeting - Discussion of Item 3.3

At the Personnel and Civil Service Committee meeting on February 12, 2008, the Committee will discuss recommending that the City Council consider requesting the City Attorney to prepare an ordinance amending the Long Beach Municipal Code in a manner that will provide for Personnel and Civil Service Committee review of nominations for appointments to all City Authorities, Board, Commission and Committee’s.

Below is a suggested process for the Committee to discuss and for the City Attorney to consider:

1. Applications shall be submitted to the Office of the Mayor.

2. The Mayor shall circulate his recommendations to the full City Council, and refer those recommendations to the Personnel and Civil Service Committee.

3. The Personnel and Civil Service Committee will review those recommendations and make a referral to the City Council pursuant to the new twelve-day Council notification policy.

4. The Office of the Mayor will contact his recommended appointments and notify them that their presence is requested at both the Personnel and Civil Service Committee meeting and the City Council meeting at which their nomination is being considered.

5.  This process shall apply to all Charter and Non- Charter appointments.







